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Dear Chedoke Community, 
 

June 10, 2019 

 

Dear Chedoke Community, 
 

As you have probably already heard, I will be reporting to Bellmoore School in September and your new 

Administration Team at Chedoke School will be Mark Degner and Suzie Milinovich.  We are using the 

month of June, as a period of transition.  The students and staff will see Mr. Degner and Mrs. Milinovich 

more and more in the school, as I build an entry plan at Bellmoore School.  I would like to take this 

opportunity to welcome Mr. Degner to the Chedoke community.  He is joining us from Yorkview School, 

in Dundas, as Principal. 

 

As many of you know, Oprah Winfrey is one of my role models.  One of her quotes reflects my news, my 

thoughts and my feelings. 

 

“The key to realizing a dream is to focus not on success but significance, and then even the small steps 

and little victories along your path will take on greater meaning.” 

 

Five and a half years ago, I entered Chedoke School.  Together, as a team of Educators, Parent and 

Community Members, we have achieved multiple big and small victories together.  

 

• The kind, caring, positive and welcoming Office Team that greet our students and visitors daily, promoting our Chedoke 

morals and values 

• The presence of the best Caretaking Team - we do have the cleanest and most loved building in HWDSB 

• The Amazing, Talented and Patient Educators in this room, who have an appetite for learning, embracing the Strategic 

Direction and upholding a priority on student achievement 

• The devoted parent, volunteers, Council Members, Community Members who have helped me build a culture where Chedoke 

School feels like home for many 

• The continued emphasis placed on physical education  

• The gift of music  

• The advancement and presence of technology in all classrooms now 

• The addition of a brand new daycare facility 

• Our Natural Play Space - a 5 year project with lots of ups and downs  and construction has begun 

 

Although I have only named a few, I am going to stop there.   

 

I would like to think these small steps and little victories that we have embraced and created together have 

made Chedoke School a place that will continue to take on a greater meaning.  

 

For all of you reading our news feed and for all the Chedoke students that walk these halls today-  

 

Thank you.                                                   

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie 

 

Mrs. Mochrie 

 









Graduates, we are so 

proud of you! 

All the best as you 

enter grade 9!  











Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

 


